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Dear friends and benefactors;  
 
Tu Bi Foundation sincerely grateful for your contribution and support from the spirit to the material  
Benefactors make the charity program to help people suffering as accomplished as a wish. Places 
to visit are remote areas, ethnic minorities, roads are difficult and lost and. Through charity trips, 
we study the economic situation, people's lives People in the regions, so when deciding the 
charitable cause, the association must prioritize the difficult areas Most scarce.  
 
Particularly, Quang Ngai charity trip was attended by Ms. Ly Kim Ha and Mr. Ly  
Changchun from Virginia on January 22-23.  
 
Please consider all donations from January 22, 2014 to date 8/3/2014. 
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14  
- Presenting leprosy patients in the South and North  
- Disaster relief in Quang Ngai,  
- presents blind visually impaired people in District 7, Saigon  
- Give gifts to charity in Lao Cai, visit the orphans in Ba Vi province in the north gift 
 
Especially, scholarships for 9 students at Hue College of Medicine and Pharmacy are very 
successful.   The school has worked very hard in recent times so TBF can select students 
According to the wishes of the Society and benefactors. After the scholarship, the students were 
together Tu Bi delegation volunteered to visit and donate funds to help poor patients with kidney 
disease at a hospital in Hue.  
 

Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/2287  
 
Written by Hue College of Medicine and Pharmacy  
Http://www.huemed-univ.edu.vn/?cat_id=12&id=1813  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/2287
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=http://www.huemed-univ.edu.vn/%3Fcat_id%3D12%26id%3D1813
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- Visited burn patients: his condition improved in September but the skin still Not yet and still have 
many difficulties! Still dependent on 100% family in all Living. The Society continues to return to 
help patients despite the donations of the benefactors Donation 
is over Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/2012/1642  
 
The Association reported the sad news, Quynh Loan died last 
week. Benefactors everywhere gave her six more years of life 
Meaning. Since 2008, doctors thought that he could only 
survive A few more months, but I lived six more years later 
Many times surgery. Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/1770  
 
Lieu Day photo taken with 2 children Quynh Loan (em High, 
heart attack, lips are always purple because of heart disease) 
and brother (em Low, in 2007 with a 6kg tumor in front) 
September, 2013. I pray for the spirit I was born about World 
peace. 
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/2008#2011  
 
- Visiting and publishing the second library at the 
elementary school Learn Hoa Phu. Only knowledge helps 
people overcome the scene Poverty, and learning to read 
more. Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/1206  
 
To nurture and develop the mind to the children Children 
in the community. The Tu Bi Foundation joined  
VLAC's New Year's Day and have guided parents 
together They make paper flippers.  
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-
14/1232 .  
 
In addition, the Association also asked parents and visitors 
Visit the cricket supporter every $ 1 crane, to have money 
Buy gifts for students in Lao Cai.  
 
In the past, Tu Bi Foundation has donated 1,000 birds to 
share with the people Japan was hit by a tsunami. This 
year, we also handed over 1,000 paper cranes Philippine 
Embassy and Feed the Hungry Association brought the 
children to Africa Born living in the sun on the ground 
because there is no shelter after the storm Haiyan cause. 
Below is the TBF news from Feed the Hungry, Inc..  
 
 
 
 

https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/2012/1642
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/1770
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/2008%232011#2011
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/1206
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14/1232
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14/1232
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A WARM FELT THANK YOU FROM THE FILIPINO PEOPLE  
 
Please watch the video clip Https://www.youtube.com/embed/z6tHwIAK-cY?rel=0  
 
Feb 24  
Hi Le,  
 
Just to let you know we got back last Friday from the Philippines. Our trip was packed with visits to the 
devastated are in Iloilo and Cebu. We met with local organizations who will be our partners in our projects 
with the rehabilitation and livelihood around the areas impacted by typhoon Haiyan. It will take a while for 
the residents of the typhoon Haiyan to get back to their normal life. Destruction in some places are too 
much, but the Filipino people are resilient and take everything in stride. Students are back to school tho in 
classrooms without roofs, etc...  
 
We (FtH) adopted an 8 classroom project in one of the high school in Medellin, Cebu; which we visited and 
work is still going on. We already pinpointed the area where we will be building a 2 classroom building in 
Bantayan Island in Cebu. Our local partner will be our ears and hands in the construction o f the building. At 
present, the plans are still in the drawing board, site to be validated; soil to be tested. One classroom will be 
donated by the TU BI Foundation and the other from proceeds from a concert by the Filon Boys.  
 
I will keep you posted on the any activities that will lead to the construction of the classroom.  Will send you 
pictures with the beneficiaries of the origami soon. When we distributed the swans, we told them the story of 
why and who made them.  
 
Regards,  
Percy  
 
 
Hi Le,  
 
Here are some of the pictures where we went to in Cebu. This high school was destroyed by the typhoon 
Haiyan and Feed the Hungry was the only one who responded to their call of help. We found about this 
through someone from the World Bank who came from Cebu. We have now committed into helping them by 
adopting the school for the repair of the 8 classroom instead of just helping them with the roofing.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://www.youtube.com/embed/z6tHwIAK-cY%3Frel%3D0
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The parents, teachers and some of the students proudly show their origami of swan from your 
group.  
 
Will send you more as we get 'organized'!!  
 
Thanks,  
Percy 
 
See pictures  
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14/1275  
 
 
Recently, the Association has carried out many philanthropic programs when the benefactors have 
family Life to relatives such as release, build wells, build houses of love, build calves  
To replace monkey bridge, to build a school ... Or when a loved one is sick. This is a good idea  
The meaning to commemorate our fellow.  
Http://tubifoundation.org/gieng-nuoc-an-do-3-2014/  
 
And the Association is conducting seven wells in India to gratitude and memorial spirit HT Thich  
Tri Tinh.  
 
Through the charitable work, Willow Duy felt the blessings of the 
Three Jewels come to the pit of Tu Bi Foundation. Especially after 
arriving in remote areas, see life The people are facing many 
difficulties, want to help them but I do not know how, because Tu 
Bi's budget is too limited. This year Quan Yin Festival with theme: 
"Call on Compassion" to arouse compassion The heart of 
everyone, every species. The Society has received much Good 
news about charity programs in remote areas that the Association 
thinks That is hard to do. To commemorate Thich Minh Tan 
Buddhist pagodas have contributed to the construction of kitchens 
and rooms To eat, to be able to provide food for hundreds of 
ethnic students Minorities in Nguyen Thai Hoc primary school, 
Buon Me Thuot. September 2013 saw the boys holding a pack of 
chewing noodles and it was lunch time of The Em. Real leaves 
general I do look not name 
Https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/2270  
 
The Association is carrying out the construction of Kindergarten Kindergarten School, Ban Ngo 
village in Ha Giang province North China border. No association here because the road is too far, 
dangerous and not There is a driveway to the school site. It is known after being informed Tu Bi 
Foundation will give By building a preschool school, the administration is mobilizing the population 
to make way for transportation Building use. They never believed they would get this school. And 
in 2014, Tu Bi Foundation will build 5 concrete bridges to replace the monkey bridge in Hau Giang, 
Ca Mau ...  
 

https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/resrelief2013-14/1275
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=http://tubifoundation.org/gieng-nuoc-an-do-3-2014/
https://translate.google.com/translate?hl=en&prev=_t&sl=vi&tl=en&u=https://tubifoundation.shutterfly.com/hocbong/2270
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Ladies and gentlemen, above are some charitable Tu Bi are doing, and September 2014 Lieu 
Duyen and Tinh Tam will present the Tu Bi Foundation to provinces in the North, Central and 
South. Will Visit and inaugurate the sites built in 2014. The Society will try Go to the remote and 
secluded places so that everyone will receive your help Benefactor.  
 
Sincerely grateful to you, Grand Master, Uncle Uncle and volunteers in the United States United 
and Vietnam. The Society can not make charitable programs without these The noble heart 
contributed to making the program come true. "Morning for more people Joy, help people less 
suffering. "  
 
Sincerely grateful to the benefactors who have supported us in many aspects from the spirit 
Material for many years.  We wish you and your compatriot and family a year New is always 
happy, happy and all the sand.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tax deductable please send to:  
Tu Bi Foundation: Virginia  
4901 Powell Road  
Fairfax VA 22032  
 
E-mail Tubifoudation@gmail.com  
Tu Bi Foundation: Texas  
10002 Synott Road  
Sugarland, TX 77478  
 

mailto:Tubifoudation@gmail.com

